



1st March 2017

Red Nose Day - Friday 24th March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

This year for Comic Relief Red Nose Day Friday 24th March 2017 the theme is 'Make Your Laugh Count'

Our school has decided to help raise funds for Comic Relief by dressing up and wearing Red Noses. There will also be some fun activities available throughout the day within the classes.

Red Noses are now on sale for £1.00 each. There are 9 Red Noses to choose from this year and one special scary silver one! It's a lucky dip as the noses are in lucky bags! You can purchase as many noses as you like as long as they are available so come on, get you orders in as they will go like hot noses!

An order form is attached with the option to donate money should you wish to do so. (Please enclose money with your order.)

We ask that all students make a donation to Comic Relief by purchasing a Red Nose/s and to come in dressed up on the day should they wish to. They can also get their faces painted at school within their classes. Photos will be put up on our website to show what we did on the day.

We hope to make this a fun day for the children and to help raise awareness about children who are in a less fortunate position than they are.

Thank you for your support!

Yours sincerely

Lorraine Skeen
Physical Wellbeing